
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq-Azerbaijan bilateral ties with Azerbaijani
Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with His Excellency Mr. Nasir

Mammadov, the Ambassador of Azerbaijan to Iraq on 4/3/2024, where they discussed regional

developments and the bilateral ties between Iraq and Azerbaijan. His Eminence stressed the

importance of advancing these relations in a manner that benefits both friendly nations and

people. His Eminence also stressed the utilization of shared interests between the two parties.

Additionally, His Eminence highlighted the evolving landscape in Iraq, including political,

social, and security changes that have contributed to the current state of stability, and

called for reciprocal visits between Iraq and Azerbaijan at the political, governmental, and

cultural levels.


